
Jessica C, Isaac W,
Henry W, Poppie B,
Lincoln B, Luke B,

Morgan B, 
Ruby-River P,

Ashton B, 
Sienna-Rose T,

Sophia B, Kelsey J,
Hope A 
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"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

STARS OF THE WEEK
Class 1 - Betty R
Class 2 - Chester ME
Class 3 - Freddie W
Class 4 - Dominic K
Class 5 - Bobbi-Raye B
Class 6 - Ronnie B
Class 7 - Ashton B
Class 8 - Jaxon T
Class 9 - Summer-Leigh J
Class 10 - Luke B
Class 11 - All of CL11

GOLD SCROLL

CHRISTIAN VALUE
Our Christian value this half term

is Respect. 

BIBLE QUOTE OF THE
WEEK

‘Honor one another above
yourselves.’ Romans 12:10

POPPY APPEAL
After half term, we will be selling Poppy Appeal
merchandise to raise money for the Royal British
Legion. Merchandise will include pencils, keyrings
and wristbands.
Poppies are available to buy for a small donation
(usually between 20p and 50p). 
More information will available after the half term.

HALF TERM
We’ve reached the end of our first half term and we
hope all our pupils, staff and families have a well-
deserved, relaxing and safe half term.
School will re-open on Monday 6th November at the
usual time of 8:40am. 



Don't forget that you can find lots of information on our website:
www.st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk or follow us on 

                 @stjamesfarn                                             @stjamesfarnworth

"With God, there is no limit to what you can do. There is no obstacle you can't overcome. Through Him all things are possible."
(Matthew 19:26) 

ATTENDANCE
OUR TARGET IS  96%

Green: 100% - 95%
Yellow: 94.9% - 90%

Red: Below 90% 
 

THINGS COMING UP

School re-opens

LKS2 Ancient Greece Day
UKS2 at Bolton Parish Church for trust service.

Class 11 Remembrance assembly.

Monday 6th November

Wednesday 8th November

Friday 10th November

PARENT CONSULTATIONS
Thank you to all our parents/carers involved
with this week's consultation phone calls. We
know that sometimes these calls are not always
long enough, but please be assured that the
school offers an open-door policy.  Parents can
request to speak to their child's class teacher at
any time throughout the year if they have any
concerns or would like more information about
their progress in learning.
Our next parent consultation meeting will be a
face-to-face meeting in the Spring term.






